DIRECTORY ASSISTANCE
Effective on or after July 20, 2009, the charge for each Directory Assistance call requesting one or two numbers for listings within the Company's local calling and LATA/NPA serving areas for the originating line will increase from $1.50 to $1.79. For questions about this charge, please contact an AT&T Service Representative at the toll-free number on your bill. Thank you for choosing AT&T Georgia.

